
HUNTING HILLS COUNTRY CLUB

Hello members! My name is Maliah
Mizack and I am your Event
Manager here at Hunting Hills
Country Club. I began my career at
the club at the age of 19 as a
restaurant server, while able to
work towards my goal of working in
the wedding industry. Roanoke has
been my home my whole life and I
graduated from Cave Spring High
School then attended James
Madison University shortly after.
My interest in the wedding industry
started when I was 15 years old
while specializing in wedding dress
sales. In my free time I enjoy going
on adventures with my 6 year old
brother, Brycen, and my yellow
Labrador, Trooper. It has been a
pleasure working here at Hunting
Hills and I look forward to seeing
everyone at our club events.

Maliah Mizack
Event Manager

The Hunting Hills Hound Dog Swim Team had an amazing
season! Lots of fun was had at the Monday night meets,
fun practices, glow stick swims, pieing coaches, and at
the championship meet. Hunting Hills placed 5th out of 12
teams at City/County this year, scoring a total of 10,998
points. Twenty-one Hound Dogs finished first, second, or
third place in the Gold Division in one or more events.
Over 70 Hound Dogs swam best times at the
championship meet. Mark your calendars for 2024! Swim
team registration will start in April and City/County will
be held July 19-20th. 
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Live Music & Events 
Friday, August 11th- In the Hills- Dave and Becky

Saturday, August 12th -Back to School Pool Party
Friday, August 18th-In the Hills- Jody Ensor

Saturday, August 19th -Big Kahuna at the Pool 
Friday, August 25th- In the Hills- Seph Custer

Pickleball Coming Soon
We are excited to announce that Pickleball will be coming to HHCC this fall. We plan to install four new
pickleball courts so that our membership can take advantage of playing the fastest-growing racquetball sport.
Construction will start in early September, and we hope to be completed by the end of October. Plans are in the
works for new pickleball clinics, and our Tennis Professionals are offering individual pickleball lessons to get
everyone ready to play on the new courts.



MGA - 5:30pm Thursday, August 10th
Big Kahuna Golf Event- Friday, August 18th

MGA - 5:30pm - Thursday, August 24th
Nine & Dine- Friday, August 25th

Member 3 Guest Tournament
Saturday, August 26th




Golf Events

Coach Shepherd and Coach John
hosting the 3rd Annual Roanoke
Regional Tennis Hall of Fame at

Hunting Hills June 24th.

On July 18th, James held a clinic on putting for the WGA
ladies. His dedication and teaching skills were evident.

Our scores improved that day as we put the info he
gave us to good use. 

-Barbara Zubler HHCC WGA President

Congratulations to Brandon LaCroix for 
Winning the 2023 Club Championship

Over the past month and a half, we've embarked on an inspiring journey alongside the
FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes) and the SOOUL Foundation, aimed at providing a
unique opportunity for inner city youth to learn golf, engage in Gospel discussions, and
foster meaningful connections with each junior attendee.

The combined efforts of our community have truly been remarkable. We've witnessed the
power of golf to impart essential life lessons and even delve into the realm of mathematics.
Through thought-provoking discussions, we've explored the timeless analogy of giving a
man a fish versus teaching him how to fish, drawing parallels between this concept and
the profound impact that golf and life can have on one another.

What's truly heartwarming is the unity and generosity that have flourished within our group.
It's been awe-inspiring to see some of our very own members stepping forward to sponsor
dinners for these aspiring young golfers after their range sessions. One notable instance
was when a member observed the exceptional behavior of our juniors on the range and
was compelled to contribute because he recognized their commitment to holding
themselves to a higher standard.

These remarkable juniors hail from some of the most challenging areas in Roanoke, and
their dedication and progress have been nothing short of remarkable. It has been an
absolute privilege and pleasure to collaborate with them, witnessing their growth not only
in golfing skills but also in embracing golf etiquette and personal development.

We're excited to share that this journey is far from over. Due to the overwhelmingly
positive response and the evident impact on these young lives, we're in the process of
scheduling additional dates for them to continue their golfing and personal growth
experiences.

As we move forward, let's continue to extend our support, encouragement, and
camaraderie to these remarkable juniors. Together, we're making a tangible difference in
their lives, empowering them to navigate life's challenges with the skills and values they're
gaining through golf and the connections they're forming with our community.

Thank you for being a part of this meaningful endeavor. Your support and involvement are
a testament to the spirit of unity that defines Hunting Hills. Let's keep making a positive
impact, one swing at a time.

Fairways and friendships,
James Kasza
Director of Golf Development

Fellowship of Christian Athletes


